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The Christmas Pageant was Beautifully done…. again, this past year. The Children did a great 

job, as well as the chorus. I have received quite a few positive complements form various 

parishioners.  

 

The Religious Education Program is back from Christmas Break, and held its first Youth Mass for 

20129 on Sunday January 13. 2019. All attended did a great job.  Our next Youth Mass & Bake 

Sale will be on Sunday February 10th. 

 

We held a Bake Sale after the 9:30 am Mass and raised $ 125.00 for the Warming Station in 

Middletown. 

 

I have collected $ 3,860.00 towards registration for the 2018/2019 year. The new balance to be 

collected is $ 780.00. Letters were mailed out to the last 5 families who owe their balances.  

 

At the previous Catechist meeting we spoke about out reach projects. So, for the month of 

January/ February the Religious Education Children will be asked to get donations of socks-

shirts, towels, diapers and toiletries to help the homeless at HONOR in Middletown, as well as 

finding an avenue for the homeless in Monticello. 

 

I will be starting another Advanced Leadership Training Course in February. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Chris Herschel, CRE 

 


